
June 14, 2021 
 
TO:  Media 
 
FROM:  Mr. Patrick Culp, Tri-County School Corporation 
 
RE:   Regular School Board Meeting, Monday, June 14, 2021 
 
The Tri-County School Board met for their Regular meeting on Monday, June 14, 2021. 
The following topics were covered: 

 
1. Under Visitor comments, Mr. Brent Habegger from Baker Tilley reviewed the financial information 

regarding the decision to go with a 2-year or 3-year bond. No action was taken. 
 

2. Mr. Culp reported to the Board, in the absence of Mrs. Shannon Kelly, that technology is busy 
uploading end of year state reports and preparing equipment for the 2021-2022 School Year. 

3. Mr. Culp reported to the board that there are two pre-bid meetings coming up for the construction 
projects. The projects are TCP sidewalk, auditorium updates and air handling units. 
 

4. There were no Board Committee Reports. 
 

5. Ms. Hall reported to the Board that it was a great year and thanked the staff for their hard work and 
dedication to the students. Ms. Hall reported that the PK classes are full and they have started a 
waiting list for the 2021-2022 School Year. 
 

6. Mr. McCracken had nothing to report. 
 

7. Mr. Haskins congratulated the Seniors on their accomplishments this year, there were 49 graduates. 
Mr. Haskins reported that there are 18 students taking credit recovery classes with Miss Mosier this 
summer. Mr. Haskins reported that he is excited to see athletes able to be in the weight room and 
attend athletic camps this summer. 

8. The Board approved the Retirement of Ms. Sharon Foster, 4th Grade Teacher. 

9. The Board approved the Resignation of Mrs. Lily Bouwkamp, High School Spanish Teacher. 

10. The Board approved the Resignation of Mr. Rick Bennett, Varsity Baseball Coach. 

11. The Board approved the Resignation of Mr. John Letson, Maintenance/Grounds and Bus Driver. 
 

12. The Board approved the Employment of Ms. Danielle Musser, Jr/Sr High School Business Teacher for 
the 2021-2022 School Year. 
 

13. The Board approved the Employment of Mr. Matthew Church, High School Spanish Teacher for the 
2021-2022 School Year. 
 

14. The Board approved the Employment of Ms. Judy Buschman, 4th Grade Teacher for the 2021-2022 
School Year. 



 
15. The Board approved the Tri-County Police Department Handbook, Job Description, and Mutual Aid 

Agreements as presented. 
 

16. The Board did not accept the Bid Proposal for the Dishwashing Area at Tri-County Jr/Sr High School. 
This decision is due to only receiving one bid. 
 

17. The Board approved the Instructional Day Waiver as presented. 
 

18. The Board approved the Appreciation Stipend for Classified Staff. The stipend for certified staff has to 
be bargained.  
 

19. The Board approved a 3% Administration Pay Raise and a one year contract extension for each. 
 

20. Mr. Culp had nothing to report. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 


